Second Grade Summer Math Letter

Dear Parents,

The end of the school year is right around the corner! It
has been a pleasure watching your child grow and progress
each day. We are so proud of how hard your child worked
to get ready for third grade.

Over summer vacation, we strongly encourage you to set
aside some time for your child to work on pages 235 - 282
in his/her blue math book to ensure continued progress in
third grade.

Have a great summer and happy learning!

Thank you,
Abbie and Jane




